
1. Order online via your pharmacy’s website
or app.

Important update 
to your coverage 
for at-home  
COVID-19 tests

Starting May 12, 2023, the two national emergencies addressing COVID-19 will end. 

On that date, at-home, over-the-counter (OTC) COVID-19 tests (with or without a prescription) 
will no longer be covered under your plan’s coverage.

You can pay out-of-pocket and still get your at-home tests 
through two ways:

2. Visit your local retail pharmacy. If
tests are available, you may purchase
directly from the front counter.

If you have additional questions, contact your plan’s sponsor.
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